
Hello Families,
    Big news! We are getting our playgrounds replaced. HRM is responsible for building 
and maintaining playgrounds.  Both will be replaced in the near future.  You will notice 
that the back playground is removed and we now have construction fencing blocking 

the area.  This will stay until the first playground is completed. This will be repeated with 
the second playground.  We are excited to hear it will be more accessible and updated. 

Thanks to HRM! 
    Hot lunches will start on Monday.  We expect some bumps but it is going to be an 

exciting change.  Always happy to have feedback on the delivery and the food.
    Halloween is this week!  Details on pg 2.  Thanks for everyone who came out to the 

PTO Halloween dance.  It was a great night.  
Let’s have a great week!
Mr Fry and Mrs. Ewing

Oct 28-Nov1  Week 1Important Dates
Oct 29: Pizza fundraiser: use code 
DOUGH to order pizza
Nov 11: Remembrance Day- no 
school
Nov 22: Assessment day- no school
Dec 4: Evening Parent-Teacher 
meetings 6-8 
Dec 5: No school for students. 
Parent Teacher meetings 1-3 pm
Dec 20: Last day of classes for 
2024
Jan 3: First day of classes for 2025



 Monday 28 Tuesday 29 Wednesday 30 Thursday 31 Friday 1

First day of  new hot 
lunch program

 School assembly in 
afternoon

Halloween  

Order online or instore using promo code DOUGH 
on Oct 29

Go to www.NSLunch.ca to order lunches through the 
new Nova Scotia School Lunch Program

Halloween @ JGES

-Costumes are 
welcomed on Oct 31- 
students can change 
into them at lunch

- Masks are fine. Please 
leave costume weapons 
at home

-Teachers will have the 
option to do Halloween 
based activities in class 
.  They will let famliies 
know. 

http://www.nslunch.ca

